

# YEAR 3

AUTUMN TERM NEWSLETTER

#### WELCOME

We are really excited to welcome the Year 3 children back to school and are looking forward to all the learning that is covered in the Autumn term.

Mrs Breese and Miss Jones

#### **HOME LEARNING**

We encourage children to read for pleasure at home, along with practising their times tables online. Please record when you have listened to your child read on Seesaw.





Termly spellings will also be posted on Seesaw and the website.

#### PE DAYS

PE for both classes this half term will be on a <u>Tuesday</u> and <u>Wednesday</u> every week.

Your child will need to come into school in uniform, and they will change in school.

Children will need to tie their hair up and remove any earrings or provide plasters. Hoop earrings are prohibited. It is important that you send your child with the appropriate PE kit, each session.

### READING AND WRITING

These are the books your child will be reading and writing about in the autumn term. Why not get ahead and start reading them!











### **READING BOOKS**

Your child should bring their book to school every day.

In our school we put a huge emphasis on reading and one of our key aims is to promote a love for reading. We would like children to be keen readers, be able to discuss the book and draw inferences, where possible, from within the text.

Parent reading mornings will take place
every <u>Wednesday</u>
8:30am - 8.45am

## FOREST SCHOOL

Forest School sessions for both classes will be alternate, and the teacher will inform you what day it will be on each week. Your child will need to come into school in uniform and they will change in school. Children will need to bring their wellies, waterproof coats, waterproof trousers/suit and as the weather gets colder to bring hats and gloves.

## **HOMETIME**

Your child will be released from their classroom fire door at 3:10pm promptly. Children will need to be collected by an adult who is registered on your key contacts list.